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Additional important requirements and guidance on the agency report are included in the 
attached Appendix, which can also be accessed at https://osc.gov/Pages/DOW.aspx. If your 
investigators have questions regarding the statutory process or the report required under section 
1213, please contact Catherine A. McMullen, Chief, Disclosure Unit, at (202) 804-7088 or 
cmcmullen@osc.gov for assistance. I am also available for any questions you may have. 
 

Respectfully, 

        
Henry J. Kerner 
Special Counsel 

 

cc: The Honorable Joseph V. Cuffari, Inspector General 
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